
 
	
Happy Wednesday Fellow Sled Dog Mushers!  
  
The Southern Division is serious about this..... let's catch them!  
  
The Southern Division Mushers are currently at 53.73%, followed closely by the 
Central Division Mushers with 49.45%, however THIS IS STILL A CLOSE RACE!  
The Northwestern Division has 49.19%,  
Western Division with 46.14% and  
Eastern Division with 41.52%  
  
MUSH!  We can do this!!  
  
Congratulations to the Departments of Florida at 62.42% and to North Carolina with 
60.98%.  
Getting so close to 60% are:  
 The Department of Hawaii with 59.66% SO CLOSE!!!!   
And the Departments of New Jersey and Delaware are only a few paws away!  
  
KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK, EVERYONE!!! 
  
At Mission Training this past weekend we talked about getting new members and 
keeping the ones we have.   
Make sure that you have your "elevator speech" ready as you head out into your 
community branded in ALA gear.  You never know when you will have the  
chance to talk to a prospective new member.    
*   Be ready to tell everyone why you joined! 
*   Why you continue with your membership? 
*   What is your favorite program and why? 
And of course, you can review the many benefits of the ALA - mine of course is the 
many friends that we have all made that encourage and inspire us endlessly! 
  
If you missed the Mission Training meeting in Cincinnati, or Rhode Island this past 
weekend, here are the remaining dates and locations: 
  
Northwestern: 2/3/24  Lincoln, NE,  Marriott Lincoln Cornhusker 
Southern: 2/3/2024  Nashville, TN , Hilton Nashville Airport 
Western: 1/27/2024  Las Vegas, NV, Tuscany Suites & Casino 
  



They were very informative, and we really had a lot of fun sharing stories and 
networking!  
  
Our membership team is the best because YOU ARE ON THE MEMBERSHIP 
TEAM!  
  
Have a great week!  
  
Karen Toll  
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 2023 - 2024	


